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WIS 23 reconstruction project update 
 

In an effort to maximize crew efficiencies and assure finishing the WIS 23 reconstruction project 

by the required completion date of November 15, 2019, the Wisconsin Department of 

Transportation will be allowing work on stage four (Barry Street to Ellis Street) to begin on 

approximately August 12, 2019. The work will start prior to the completion of work on stage 

three (Lake Avenue to Barry Street).  

 

This will allow multiple crews to work at the same time. Once stage three is completed 

(anticipated on August 27, 2019) the section of road from Lake Avenue to just west of Central 

Avenue will be opened as stage four work continues. 

 

During this time, when work on stage three and stage four are occuring, WIS 23 will be closed 

from Lake Avenue to Ellis Street. Both Lake Avenue and Ellis Street intersections will be open.  

 

For more information regarding traffic impacts, transportation news and improvement project 

updates in Wisconsin’s North Central region: 

• Follow us on Twitter: @WisDOTnorthcent  
• Visit the region’s 511 website:  http://projects.511wi.gov/region/north-central/  
• Visit the WIS 23 Reconstruction website: https://projects.511wi.gov/wis23recon/  
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